
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES – 20 OCTOBER 2014 

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 

(SE14/053)  PROGRAMME –  

Senator Carr (Written) asked: 

Is the current application fee expected to change in light of the amalgamation? 
a. Will it cost more or less than other merit reviews?
b. How will this be assessed?

Answer: 

The current application fee is not proposed to change at this time.  
It is unknown at this point in time whether the MRT-RRT application fee will be 
more or less than other merits review bodies.  


